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21 January 2020

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are writing to inform you about a change to celebration assemblies. As you are aware, we are always
looking for ways to improve teaching and learning. Currently, we are trialling a ‘pre teaching’ exercise in
Maths. This is to help ensure that all children achieve the expected standard in Mathematics.

Due to this, it has meant that we have to be more flexible with when we can have assemblies during the
school day and this can change from week to week. We value your support and encouragement in
celebrating the children’s successes in school, however we are currently unable to dedicate specific slots to
give you the notice required to invite you in to school to celebrate with us weekly.

Please be reassured that teachers will still award certificates each week to selected pupils.

We know celebration assemblies are an important link between school and parents, so we are re-evaluating
how and when celebration assemblies are shared. We will inform you as soon as we have further information
about how these will look moving forwards.

Thank you for your continued support.

J Caiye

Mrs S Carrigan
Academy Principal

PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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